“We really bonded and
came together as a

team.” ) .
“I like playing water

polo. It was a lot of fun.”

“The best part of
playing tennis was
making new friends.”
“Cheerleaders worked

really hard to build up
team spirit.”

Strugaling with
the nuts and holts
of covering sports?

Join us for our Spring Planning Workshop where we will teach you how to create effective,
memory-filled sports pages. (And how to get your students to actually do the work, too!)



THE DET

Who: Advisers and up to five students

When: Saturday, May 18, 2019 from 9:00 am until 4 pm.

Where: The yb-squared office in Temecula, Ca

How much: $150 per school, includes a light breakfast and full lunch.

9.00t0 9:30am  Check-in and breakfast
9:30t010:30 am  Selecting Angles

10:30 to 11:30 pm Beginning the process
¢ Finding story and photo ideas online
* |dentifying key numbers
® Creating a template checklist

11:30 to 12:30 pm  ® Fill-in the blank copy.

12:30-1:00 pm e Lunch from Vince’s Spaghetti

1:00-2:30 pm e Creating a week-by-week, day-hy-day to-do list
2:30-3:30 pm e Group work, planning a fall sports spread

3:30-4:00 pm e Summary and time for questions

SPACE IS LIMITED!*

Only the first ten schools who register will be guaranteed
a spot at the workshop. In order to reserve your space,
you must pay the $150 non-refundable fee in full.

QUESTIONS?
Contact your service representative or call
Bret Barrett at 909-319-9798.

*if demand significantly exceeds the available space, we may offer a second theme workshop on Saturday, May 11, 2019. Please
inform your service representative if you would like to attend that second session if it is offered.



